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      Heraklion, 9 October 2024  

Announcement  

Welcome to UoC 

University of Crete Welcome Event for First-Year Students 

  

The University of Crete is delighted to welcome its new students for the 

academic year 2024-2025, from Greece and abroad, at a special welcome event. 

The event will take place on Thursday, October 17, 2024, at 12:00, in both the 

Rethymno Campus (Amphitheater D3) and the Heraklion Campus (NIKOS 

PETRIDIS Amphitheater) of the Department of Mathematics and Applied 

Mathematics. This day marks the beginning of an exciting new chapter for first-

year students. 

 

The welcome event will be a celebration of multiculturalism, as the 

University of Crete hosts students from all over the world, fostering the 

interaction of different cultures and ideas. It will be a unique opportunity for 

students to connect with one another, meet the university community, and 

receive valuable information about their academic and student life. 

  

After the official ceremony, the celebration will continue with a large 

outdoor party near the amphitheater, where students will have the chance to 

make new friends, learn about academic services, get a first look at the activities 

of the student cultural groups, and enjoy DJ music and food. 

  

We invite everyone to celebrate the start of this new journey together, 

and we are here to provide the support and guidance you will need to grow, 

acquire knowledge, and thrive at the University of Crete. 
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